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Monday 7 February 2022

Dear Kingfisher Class parents

I’m writing to inform you that unfortunately Ernest Pawlowski, Kingfisher Class teacher, will not be in
school this week as he will be taking compassionate leave due to his family circumstances.  Ernest is
hoping to be back at school after half term.

In the meantime Priti Patel, a cover teacher, will be teaching Kingfisher Class everyday this week.  Priti
has covered classes in the school before and will be working alongside the year 2 team to ensure that
there is continuity and progression of the work being taught.

This does mean that the learning conversations for Kingfisher Class will now take place on Friday 25
February 2022 instead.  Apologies for the inconvenience. Please book your new appointment via
Parentmail > Parent Evenings.  Bookings can be made from 6pm on Monday 7 February 2022.

On the day of your appointment, please arrive ten minutes before your appointment and enter
through the main office.  The meetings will take place in the meeting room and there will be an
opportunity to look at your child’s books on the day.

In order to keep our school community safe please can parents wear a face covering (unless exempt)
when inside the school and take a lateral flow test on the day.  The meeting room will be well
ventilated but please do not attend if:

● you are required to self isolate

● have any symptoms of coronavirus (a high temperature, a new continuous cough or a loss or

change to your sense of smell or taste).

● you have tested positive for coronavirus

I know you will join me in sending Ernest our very best wishes.  Please do contact me if you have any
questions.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/

